
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: iism/tch/12-21/58            Date: 04th December 2021 

 

Post card campaign in connection with “Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav” 

 

Dear teachers,  

 

As part of celebrations of “Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav”, a post card campaign 

to write 75 lakh postcards by the school children to the Honorable Prime Minister is 

being undertaken to collect best ideas from children. The students shall be required 

to write a post card on any one of the two topics - “Unsung heroes of the freedom 

struggle” and “My vision for India in 2047”. The students of class VI - X can 

participate in this event. 

 

 The Post cards will then be sent to the Embassy and they will send it to India. 

The best entries will be selected for participation in third or fourth week of January, 

2022. 

The Post cards must be collected from the School. The class teacher will 

confirm the date of collecting the post card. The written post card must be submitted 

in school latest by 15th December, Wednesday. 

The class teachers must encourage the students to participate in this campaign. 

All the Best! 

 

S.M. Shaukat Hayat 

Principal and HOI 
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Tele / fax: 06-4323317 

Under Ministry of Education License No. 76/J 

CBSE Affiliation No.: 5730025 
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/ج٧٦تحت إشراف وزارة التربية و التعليم ترخيص رقم   

 رقم الانضمام للمجلس المركزي للتعليم الثانوي الهندي
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